HAPPY NEW YEAR'

mn
We have approached the end of 2024;75n’t it hard to believe the year is Eoming to an end already? Time sure flies!! In regards to Real Estate,
2024 has been a fairly steady year, with decreasing interest rates and a increase in listings and sales. We expect the market to continue likewise
in the first months of 2025, with an increase in listing and sales once we hit Spring. On a personal level, we would like to thank you for your
(continuing) business and trust in our Team!! We wish you all the best and everything good for the New Year! May 2025 be a year that brings you
success, health and strong relationships. Happy New Year!!




